
May 18, 2010 
 
The special meeting of the Town Board was called to order at 9:00 pm on May 18, 2010.  All 
board members were present. 
 
The Board reviewed the application to the Working Lands initiative purchase of agricultural 
conservation easement program (PACE) request from Paul and Penny Lash as recommended 
by the Town of Farmington Plan Commission.  A motion was made by Jack and seconded by 
Steve to support the application. Motion passed. 
 
Clerk to provide copies of completed Resolution to La Crosse County Zoning. 
 
Betty Sacia, Clerk 
Town of Farmington 


